Pine-Richland School Board

Focused on Learning for Every Student Every Day

Consider Serving on Pine-Richland School Board

Dear Community,

The Pine-Richland School Board invites interested members of the community from Richland Township (Region 3)
to apply for a vacant position on our school board. The board also thanks Mrs. Virginia Goebel, outgoing board
member from Region 3, for her eight years of service to our students and community.

With three seats available this past election, but only two candidates on the ballot, the board is tasked with making
an interim appointment to fill the vacant seat. The appointee will serve until the next municipal election in November
2021.

Qualified candidates must:
¢ Reside in Richland Township Region 3 (See map here.);
o Be at least 18 years of age;
¢ Have lived in Pine-Richland School District for at least one year; and
o Appreciate the value of service to the community and have the desire to guide, collaborate, and work with a
team.

Interested residents should submit a completed online application to Mrs. Barbara Williams, school board secretary,
at bawilliams@pinerichland.org, or hand-deliver your application and resume to the Pine-Richland School Board,
c/o Barbara Williams, 702 Warrendale Rd., Gibsonia, PA 15044, no later than 5:00 p.m. on December 13, 2019.
The board will conduct public interviews and nominations for this seat at 6:00 p.m. on December 17, 2019, at the
Pine-Richland District Offices, Dewitt Conference Room.

About the Pine-Richland School Board

The Pine-Richland School Board is a collaborative Team of 10 + 1, including nine board members and Dr. Brian
Miller, superintendent of schools, plus Mrs. Barbara Williams, the board secretary. We fulfill the mission of the
district through our oversight, and by collaboratively setting district policy, approving/monitoring the strategic plan,
and efficiently allocating resources to achieve district goals. The Pine-Richland School Board has been recognized
as an Innovator in Education in 2019 for its willingness to be a part of the strategic plan process of setting long-
range goals, for our professionalism in decision-making, and for effective engagement of new directors.

More information on serving as a school board member can be found at thePennsylvania School Boards
Association website. Information on the district’s strategic plan is available here. Questions may be directed to Mrs.
Barbara Williams, at bawilliams@pinerichland.org or 724.625.7773, ext. 6100.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Mr. Peter Lyons, President

Ms. Christine Misback, Vice President
Mrs. Barbara Williams, Secretary

Mr. Marc Casciani, Treasurer

Mr. Greg DiTullio, Director

Dr. Ben Campbell, Director

Dr. Carla Meyer, Director

Mr. Matthew Moye, Director
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